
  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 21, 2017  CONTACT Jacques Berry 225.342.7178 jacques.berry@la.gov  STATE OFFICE CLOSED IN FIVE SW LA PARISHES THURSDAY, JUNE 22 
Due to extreme weather possible as Tropical Storm Cindy impacts Louisiana, Commissioner of Administration Jay Dardenne is closing state offices in JEFFERSON DAVIS, IBERIA, VERMILION, CAMERON AND CALCASIEU parishes.  
State officials continue to monitor conditions throughout the state, and this announcement may be updated.  State employees should be aware of the following phone numbers to call, which will be updated: 1.800.360.9660 or 225.342.0498.   – doa.louisiana.gov – 
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